From:

To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty
Subject: intellectual property rights

Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 3:55:04 PM

Dear Ms. Espinel,

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. As a photographer, intellectual property is the heart and soul of my business. The unauthorized copying, sale and distribution of artists' intellectual property directly impact the ability of artists and creators to control the use of their own creativity, not to mention their ability to receive income they have earned from their labor. This impacts US employment and the economy and our ability to complete globally.

Please help us protect out rights to what we create.

Thanks, Dan

DAN POYOUROW PHOTOGRAPHY Rockville, Maryland

(Please note: Any image or images accompanying this email are intended solely for the original recipient or firm and may not be distributed to any third party without written permission. Attachment of any image or link to images does not imply or include any usage rights. Any attached image or linked image is for individual viewing purposes only and may not be downloaded or stored. All images are copyright protected and remain the property of Dan Poyourow Photography)